
 

There are two Policy Discussions 
scheduled for September 13, 2012. 
The first will be an overview of UNC 
Strategic Planning.   
The second will be the presentation of 
the UNC Health Care System Annual 
Report and Strategic Outlook.  A copy 
of the Annual Report is available 
behind Tab 2 of the Planning 
Committee’s materials. 


